
2. COMMUNITY FUNDING REVIEW 
 
 The Social and Economic Policy Analyst provided feedback to the Community Board about the 

Community Funding Review community consultation.  The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the Community Board provide feedback on the broad directions arising from the 

Community Funding Review. 
 
 2. That a Subcommittee be convened comprising Don Rowlands, Glenda Burt, Caroline Kellaway 

and Carmen Hammond to provide feedback on the broad review recommendations by 
mid-November 2002. 

 
 3. That the Subcommittee be asked to consider the Chairperson’s recommendations 2 and 3 as 

set out in the agenda and the future role of the Board’s Funding Assessment Committee. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


